ORIGINAL

The UAF Staff Council passed the following Motion (#2011/216/1) at Meeting 216 on April 20, 2011.
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transition to Google Apps. The problem OIT presented with departmental accounts is their use of
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had not yet been made about how to handle departmental account transntlon ln February 2011 SPAM
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Rationale:
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technical solution. Staff council’s technical requests must be looked at in terms of functional
needs required for business processes that fit within our IT environment. Staff must help IT
understand their functional requirements, but should not dictate the technical solution.

Shared usernames and passwords are a security risk. OIT underwent a security audit and
review. Shared acoounts in whlch multlple users share a single account name and share a




